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Dear Ms Meregaglia,

Ref: Economic Evaluations of Follow-up Strategies for Cancer Survivors: A Systematic Review and Quality Appraisal of the Literature.

Our referees have now considered your paper and have recommended publication in Expert Review of Pharmacoeconomics & Outcomes Research.  We are pleased to accept your paper in its current form which will now be forwarded to the publisher for copy editing and typesetting.

You will receive proofs for checking, and instructions for transfer of copyright in due course.

The publisher also requests that proofs are checked through the publisher’s tracking system and returned within 48 hours of receipt.

You may shortly be hearing from our partner site, Kudos, about the ways in which you can promote, increase visibility and track the reach of your article once published. For more information please visit www.growkudos.com.

Thank you for your contribution to Expert Review of Pharmacoeconomics & Outcomes Research and we look forward to receiving further submissions from you.

Sincerely,

Tanya Stezhka

Managing Editor
E:    tanya.stezhka@informa.com
T:    +44 (20) 701 75949
W:   www.tandfonline.com/toc/ierp20/current
